
Committee Report, May 2018 

The Committee on Administrative and Trustee Appointments (CATA) 

The Committee on Administrative and Trustee Appointments consists of the following faculty members 
(along with email addresses) listed below. There have been some changes in the faculty composition of 
the CATA during the 2017-2018 academic year. 
 

1. Li Bai, Engr, 1-6616, libai@temple.edu, '19 
2. Laurie Friedman, CPH, 1-8779, laurie.friedman@temple.edu, '20** 
3. Michael W. Jackson, STHM, 1-6298, pierre@temple.edu, '19 
4. Tricia S. Jones, KMC, 1-7450, tsjones@temple.edu, '19 
5. Harold Klein, FSB, 1-8883, klein@temple.edu, '20*** 
6. Jin Jun Luo, (Chr.) LKSM, 2-3040, jin.jun.luo@temple.edu, '20*** 
7. Timothy Patterson, COE, 1-2797, timothy.patterson@temple.edu, '20** 
8. Joseph Picone, ENGR, 1-4209, picone@temple.edu, '18 
9. Rafael Porrata-Doria, Law, 1-7694, porrata1@temple.edu, '19*** 
10. Jeffrey Solow, BCMD, 1-8025, jsolow@temple.edu, '20** 

 
The following members will complete or have completed term: 

− Joseph Picone, ENGR, 1-4209, picone@temple.edu, '18  (complete this term by June of 2018) 
− Michael W. Jackson, STHM, 1-6298, pierre@temple.edu, '19 (retired by the end of 2017) 

 
The sole activity of the CATA occurred during October 2017.  

On very short notice, the Committee was required to conduct a call announcement to the TU faculty and 
review of prospective nominees to be provided to the Provost for Consultative Review Committees for 
Performance and Evaluation Review of Academic Deans of the following colleges: 

− College of Education 
− Klein College of Media and Communication 
− College of Science and Technology 

Copies of the CATA report in this matter sent to the Faculty Senate is forwarded to you separately. 
 
Because the very short notice, The CATA had no time to meet in person but discussed and voted 
electronically in this regard, mainly to select the nominees to be forwarded to the Provost. The main 
body of work in reviewing candidate dossiers was done by the respective committee members on their 
own time prior to vote. The Committee responded to the Faculty Senate's candidate requests in a timely 
manner, within the deadlines set. 
 
The task couldn’t possibly be achieved without the great cooperation, diligence and responsiveness of 
the Committee's members. I was and am most impressed with their conscientiousness and fairness to all 
candidates. 
 
 

mailto:libai@temple.edu
mailto:laurie.friedman@temple.edu
mailto:pierre@temple.edu
mailto:tsjones@temple.edu
mailto:klein@temple.edu
mailto:jin.jun.luo@temple.edu
mailto:timothy.patterson@temple.edu
mailto:picone@temple.edu
mailto:porrata1@temple.edu
mailto:jsolow@temple.edu
mailto:picone@temple.edu
mailto:pierre@temple.edu


Jin J. Luo 
Chair, CATA 


